
 
 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT OF 
NUNAVUT WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT BOARD  

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
By notice on January 6th 2012, the Nunavut Wildlife Management Board (NWMB) 
announced that it would conduct a public hearing concerning the establishment of Inuit 
basic needs levels for beluga, narwhal and walrus in the Nunavut Settlement Area. The 
notice stated that interested organizations or persons were invited to file two sets of 
written submissions with the NWMB, by no later than February 9th and March 13th 2012, 
respectively. The notice also stated that the public hearing would take place on March 
27th and 28th 2012, in Iqaluit at the Koojesse Room of the Frobisher Inn. 
 

NNoottiiccee  iiss  pprroovviiddeedd  oonn  FFeebbrruuaarryy  33
rrdd

  22001122  tthhaatt  tthhee  NNWWMMBB  hhaass  ddeecciiddeedd  ttoo  

aaddjjoouurrnn  tthhiiss  ppuubblliicc  hheeaarriinngg,,  iinncclluuddiinngg  tthhee  ffiilliinngg  ooff  wwrriitttteenn  ssuubbmmiissssiioonnss,,  ffoorr  aann  

iinnddeeffiinniittee  ppeerriioodd  ooff  ttiimmee.. The adjournment decision is in response to a written 

request from Nunavut Tunngavik Inc. (NTI), to allow an opportunity for NTI and 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada to consider addressing the subject matter of the public 
hearing by way of an amendment to the Nunavut Land Claims Agreement (NLCA). 
 
Please be advised that the NWMB will, in due course, issue another Notice announcing 
either that it has established new dates for the hearing and the filing of submissions, or 
that the hearing is cancelled because the NLCA parties are proceeding to address the 
matter by way of an amendment to the NLCA.  
 
How to obtain more information: 
To receive more information regarding the adjournment of the public hearing, please do 
not hesitate to contact the NWMB: 
 

NUNAVUT WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT BOARD 
P.O. Box 1379, Iqaluit, NU   X0A 0H0 

Phone: (867) 975-7300 
Fax: (867) 975-7320 

Email: receptionist@nwmb.com 
Website: www.nwmb.com 

 

mailto:receptionist@nwmb.com
http://www.nwmb.com/

